
Invitation to Netarts Community Meeting 

             Dear  Fellow Netarts Community Members


Please join us for our first General Meeting of the New Year

                   

                    January 25, 2025@ 1000

           

At this meeting we plan to update you on how the Citizens 
Advisory Committee (elected at the October meeting ) is 
moving forward. We also will have a guest speaker,

Sarah Absher,  (Director of Tillamook County Community 
Development) who will report back on the results of our 
earlier Community Surveys.  We look forward to input on 
how best to prioritize and begin/support some of the 
projects that were discussed in the Netarts Talks. We hope 
to see you all there (in person or virtually).


Virtual Meeting Details:  A virtual meeting link for those who 
wish to attend this meeting remotely will be posted on the 
Community Development website the Friday prior to the 
meeting.

https://www.tillamookcounty.gov/commdev.


Meeting location: Netarts-Oceanside Fire District Station 61, 
1235 5th St Loop in Netarts.


Thank you from your CAC Board;

Chair: Susan Lynch

Vice Chair: Wyn Weaver

Secretary: Rain Leuth

Treasurer: Traci Bean
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